
 

KOOD-TV, KDCK-TV AND KSWK-TV LICENSE RENEWAL NOTICE: 

 

ON MAY, 22 1998, KOOD-TV, KSWK-TV AND KDCK-TV WERE GRANTED 

LICENSE RENEWALS BY THE FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION.TO 

SERVE THE PUBLIC INTEREST AS PUBLIC TRUSTEES UNTIL JUNE 1ST 

2006. 

 

OUR LICENSES WILL EXPIRE ON JUNE 1ST, 2006. WE MUST FILE 

APPLICATIONS FOR LICENSE RENEWAL FOR ALL THREE STATIONS WITH 

THE FCC BY FEBRUARY 1ST, 2006. WHEN FILED, A COPY OF THESE 

APPLICATIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION DURING 

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS AT OUR OFFICES.  THESE APPLICATIONS 

CONTAIN INFORMATION CONCERNING THE STATION'S PERFORMANCE 

DURING THE LAST 6 YEARS. 

 

INDIVIDUALS WHO WISH TO ADVISE THE FCC OF FACTS RELATING TO 

OUR RENEWAL APPLICATIONS AND TO WHETHER THESE STATIONS HAVE 

OPERATED IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST, SHOULD FILE COMMENTS AND 

PETITIONS WITH THE COMMISSION BY MAY 1ST, 2006. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION CONCERNING THE COMMISSION'S BROADCAST 

LICENSE RENEWAL PROCESS IS AVAILABLE AT 604 ELM STREET, 

BUNKER HILL, KANSAS OR MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FCC, 

WASHINGTON, D.C.  20554. 

 

 


